
 

  1302 E. Hwy 14, Suite 1  •  Pierre, SD 57501  •  605-773-3215   

hhttttpp::////aattgg..ssdd..ggoovv//  

      
 

    MMaarrttyy  JJ..  JJaacckklleeyy    CChhaarrlleess  MMccGGuuiiggaann      
SSoouutthh  DDaakkoottaa  AAttttoorrnneeyy  GGeenneerraall    CChhiieeff  DDeeppuuttyy  AAttttoorrnneeyy  GGeenneerraall  

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   Monday, July 16, 2018  
CONTACT:  Sara Rabern (605) 773-3215   

 

  
  

Attorney General’s Consumer Protection Division Joins SHIINE and Centers for 

Medicare & Medicaid Services to Kick-Off Arrival of New Medicare Cards 
 

PIERRE, S.D.  –  This week the Attorney General’s Consumer Protection Office will 

join SHIINE and Medicare & Medicaid Services Representatives to discuss the mailing 
of new Medicare cards to 170,000 South Dakota residents. 

 
The new cards have started to arrive in local mailboxes in South Dakota. Social 
Security numbers have been removed from them to prevent identity theft against 

seniors, keep scammers from using Medicare benefits illegally, and protect tax dollars. 
 

The following two press events have been scheduled to discuss the new cards and how 
to avoid the scams associated with the distribution. 
 

EAST RIVER 
WHEN: 11:00 a.m. (CDT), Tuesday, July 17, 2018 
WHERE: Active Generations - Room 203, 2300 W 46th Street, Sioux Falls, SD   

 
WEST RIVER 

WHEN: 9:30 a.m. (MDT), Thursday, July 19, 2018 
WHERE: Public Safety Building, 4th Floor Conference Room, 300 Kansas City Street, 
Rapid City 

 
For more information on the new Medicare cards: 

 
https://www.cms.gov/medicare/new-medicare-card/nmc-home.html 
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